Letter 33

Members of the Group Insurance Board,

| am writing today to express my deep disappointment with the decision of this board to
discontinue coverage of gender reassignment services. | was considering a state employment position in
your beautiful state of Wisconsin, but | no longer wish to accept. | cannot in good conscience participate
in a system that does not provide for the health needs of LGBTQ individuals. | deeply hope the members
of this board will reconsider offering this type of coverage which is unlikely to represent a significant
overall cost, but is utterly necessary to the individuals who rely on it. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Miss Christy Kirwan



